COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

=1, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

11th March, 1938,

Dear Sir,

With reference to your First Entry Report No. 5% on tae
Wotor Vesszel "MARALI", Messrss. E.J. Smit & Zoon's Yard No. 653,
I shall be glad if you will state whether you are correct in
reporting the thickness of the rwilder plates as 8 m/m, while the
aprroved plan shows these to be 1l m/m thick; also whether the
detalls under the heading "Particulars of Drop Test of cast Steel
Anchors® are correct.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

L.H. Wehrmeyer, Esqg.,
GRONINGEN .,

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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